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Thursday, September 25th, 2014 

Pledge: Jim Shepard 

Invocation: George Westphal 

Visiting Rotarians: Grover Foster, Rotary Club of Suffern 

Birthdays: Peg Murphy 9/18, Rick Irizzary 9/25, Nancy Bergerman 9/26,  

Cesar Tejeda 9/27, Frank Neeson 9/30 

 

Anniversaries: Jim & Peg Murphy, Bob & Jennifer Zuppi & Jaya & Anjan  

Bhattacharyya. 

 

Queen of Hearts: Next week 

 

Announcements: Ray Pucci having eye surgery, Community Service planting at the 

clock in town, Saturday 9/27 @ 9:30 am, Helen Hayes Hosp. Foundation Race, Oct. 

5th, check their website, make-up meeting tonight at Noonans at 6 pm, Fellowship 

Event 10/18, first Share Xmas meeting Monday, 9/29 at Noonan’s at 6 pm, golf 

shirts available from Jim Trojan for $20.00. Kid’s gun club meeting this Sunday. Check 

with John B. 

 

Happy Bucks: Great golf outing, thanks Jim Shepard &, Jim Trojan and Gibby Sweet.  

Happy New Year to all of those who celebrate this holiday. Keep our troops safe.  

Happy Birthday and Happy Anniversary to Rotarians & families.  

 

Program: Jim Shepard / Jim Trojan both graciously filled in and gave the highlights 

of the Ed Bouton Memorial Golf Outing last Thursday. 

Highlights included: Bouton Family sponsorship $5,000, Angela Mateo sponsorship 

$1,000, Ed Grant Luncheon sponsorship, Neil Acer donation of golf balls, John      

Buonadonna donation of a dogwood tree, etc. A good time was had by all and $25,000 

was raised toward the scholarship foundation. Many thanks to all who donated time, 

money, prizes, etc. (Not quite sure what happened to that infamous salami). 

 

Four Way Test: Chris Kormusis   

 

Respectfully submitted by: Barbara Kohlhausen  
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